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Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
October 29, 1894 
 
Eugene Townsend Esq., 
Superintendent U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 
 
Sir: 
 
 Referring to your letter of the 27th instant in which you state that the coinage of dimes 
will be commenced in a week, I have to inform you that there is an ample stock of dimes in the 
Treasury, and it is not desirable that the stock of such coins be increased at the present time. You 
will therefore confine your coinage of subsidiary pieces to halves and quarter-dollars, principally 
quarters. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director of the Mint 
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